
                                        
 

 

 

 

The Support Committee for Armenia’s Cosmic Ray Division 
welcomes you to a reception with  

Prof. Ashot Chilingarian      and     Dr. Bagrad Mailyan 
            Director of Yerevan Physics Institute,   Cosmic Ray Scientist 
            Head of the Cosmic Ray Division    from CRD in Armenia 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, December 11, 2011 at 1:00 PM 
 

St. John Armenian Church 
275 Olympia Way 

San Francisco, CA   94131 
 

Admission is Free 
Mezze Refreshments will be Provided 

   
 
Prof. Chilingarian and Dr. Mailyan will be in San Francisco to present their work at the 
annual American Geophysical Union conference at the Moscone Center in San Francisco 
from December 5 to 9.  This annual event which exceeds 10,000 participants, attracts scientists 
from around the world. Taking advantage of this opportunity we have invited  
Prof. Chilingarian and Dr. Milyan to interact with the Armenian community in the Bay Area. 
They would like to thank you personally for your faithful support of the CRD.  
 
The Cosmic Ray Division of the Yerevan Physics Institute continues its state of the art 
research of global importance.  Please come, welcome them to the Bay Area, hear the latest 
news directly from them, and ask as many questions as you want. 
 

A colorful slide show will be part of the exchange with the community. 
 

http://www.crdfriends.org 

http://www.crdfriends.org/�

	UThe Support Committee for Armenia’s Cosmic Ray Division welcomes you to a reception with
	Prof. Ashot Chilingarian      and     Dr. Bagrad Mailyan


